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Dear Parents, 

We would like to end the year by thanking you for your support in your child’s learning 

throughout their first year at school. This year, the children have enjoyed lots of activities 

such as school trips to the lake and Woolley Firs, their first Sports Day and celebrating lots of 

different festivals. Earlier in the year, they fulfilled their Foundation Stage promise of 

performing a Nativity which they did brilliantly.  

We are very proud of how the children have developed in a variety of ways this year. 

Children have progressed well in specific areas such as reading, writing and maths. 

However, they have also developed holistically by working on their ability to listen to others, 

communicate effectively, be resilient, solve problems in a reasonable way and be confident 

to approach new tasks. These are the skills that will serve them well throughout life and that 

will continue to be worked on throughout their time at Aldryngton.  

On Thursday 13th July, we will be sending the last ‘reading for pleasure’ books so this means 

as of next Monday, we will be collecting them back in so we can ensure we have all 

resources ready to start a new year in September. This Friday 14th July children will be sent 

the last home challenge of the year and we will also begin to collect library books if children 

haven’t brought them in already. This means there will be no new library books this week.  

In order to send books home at the end of term, we ask that your child brings in a named bag 

before Thursday 20th July.   

You will receive communication shortly from Lower School regarding any activities they 

might like your child to complete over the summer holidays. We though, would like to 

encourage children to spend plenty of time outside, continue reading and enjoying time with 

friends and family before preparing for an exciting first term of a new year.  

We wish you a happy summer and good luck to all children in Year One! 

Best wishes, 

Miss Slade and Miss Goodchild  

 


